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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
February 7, 1978

*]1 Ms. Leona D. Gray
Office Manager
Centennial Corp.

P. O. Box 3197
Boise, Idaho 83703

Dear Ms. Gray:

The Federal Regulation to which you refer in your letter of January 27, 1978, is incorporated by reference into the
South Carolina Unfair Trade Practices. Therefore, the cooling off period provided by that regulation, as well as other
requirements, is the law in South Carolina.

As to your second inquiry, persons who have obtained their eighteenth birthday are sui juris. Married persons less than
eighteen may under some circumstances enter into binding contracts.
Very truly yours,

Harry B. Burchstead, Jr.
Assistant Attorney General
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